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Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board

TO: Interested Persons

FROM: Ginachi Amah, D.E
Basin Planning Pro

DATE: October 8, 2013

SUBJECT: Notice of New Date for the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA)
Scoping Meeting for a Proposed Amendment to the Water Quality Control Plan
for the Los Angeles Region (Basin Plan) to adopt a Program of Implementation
for Management of Salts and Nutrients in the Central Basin and West Coast Basin
(CBWCB)

This notice is to inform you that a new date has been set for the CEQA Scoping meeting for a
Basin Plan amendment that would adopt implementation strategies for the management of salts,
nutrients and other related constituents of concern in the of the Central and West Coast
Groundwater Basins of the Los Angeles Region. This meeting, which was previously scheduled
for September 25, 2013, was postponed. The new date and time for the meeting is as follows:

9:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., Monday, October 21, 2013
Junipero Serra Building
Carmel Meeting Room, 1st Floor
320 West 4" Street
Los Angeles, California 90013

For additional information please contact me at (213) 576-6685 or e-mail
gamah@waterboards.ca.gov. You may also contact Ms. Phuong Ly at (562) 275-4246 or e-
mail ply@wrd.org. Please bring the foregoing to the attention of any persons known to you
who would be interested in this matter.

cc: Michael Lauffer, Office of Chief Counsel, State Water Resources Control Board
Frances McChesney, Office of Chief Counsel, State Water Resources Control Boar
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